Class visit Monday 12th May 2025
Foxes Class

I recently visited the Foxes class at Orrets Meadow School and caught Musical Monday in full swing, where the students were enjoying a captivating performance by a harp duo. It was heartwarming to see the children so engaged. They were also hard at work on their Dimensions curriculum, creating animations that brought their stories to life in 2D or 3D. The projects featured their stories, which had six distinct parts, showcasing their creativity. I was particularly impressed by how much the class has grown in their independence since my last visit. It’s evident that they are thriving in their learning environment. I was fortunate enough to sit with the staff team during lunch, which provided an excellent opportunity for them to share their insights. It was lovely to hear from the dedicated staff about the pupils' progress. Their passion and commitment to the students' development really shone through, making the experience truly enjoyable.

I look forward to my next visit.
Ian Patten Foxes class governor. 


 
